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Reno, Nevada

May 29, 1901

The Board of Regents met at their Office at 9:30 o'clock A.M.,
Wednesday, May 29, 1901. All members of the Board being present,

also the Governor Hon. Reinhold Sadler and President Stubbs.

Minutes of last meeting read and approved.

President Stubbs submitted the recommendations of the President
and faculty, the names of candidates for graduation from the

various Schools as follows.

Upon motion of Regent Deal, seconded by Regent Booher, degrees
and diplomas were conferred upon the following candidates from

the several Schools:



NEVADA STATE UNIVERSITY

Registrar's Office

To the Hon. Board of Regents

Nevada State University

Gentlemen:

| have the honor to transmit herewith the recommendations

of the President and faculty in the matter of candidates

for graduation from the various Schools.

All of the candidates hereinafter named have completed the

required course of study and are recommended for degrees

and diplomas as follows:

From the School of Liberal Arts for the degree of Bachelor

of Arts:

James Frederick Abel

Irvin Wilson Ayres

Kate Crocker Bender

Fenton Arthur Bonham



Verra Stuart Davis

Irene Ede

Joseph Winchester Hall

Tillie Naomi Kruger

Agnes Jean Maxwell

Maude Emma Nash

Ethel Vinita Sparks

Davis S. Ward

From the School of Mines for the degree of Bachelor of

Science:

William Leet Hayes

Frank J. Kornmayer

Charles Gay Mayer

William Joseph Moran

Leroy Levine Richard

Alfred Reinhold Sadler

William Leslie Taylor

Richard C. Tobin

From the School of Mechanical Engineering for the degree of

Bachelor of Science:



William Arthur Keddie

August Henry Schadler

From the School of Civil Engineering for the degree of

Bachelor of Science:

Donald Patterson Stubbs

From the School of General Science for the degree of Bachelor

of Science:

Ralph Sprengle Stubbs

From the Nevada State Normal School, four year course, the
following candidates are recommended for the Normal diploma

of High School grade:

Mira Ray Arms

Helen Banta

Alice Mabel Beck

Laura Lawrence

Minnie Elizabeth Pettinger

Hicksey May Wilson



From the Nevada State Normal School, three year course, the
following candidates are recommended for the Normal diploma

of Grammar grade:

Louise Banta
Lillian Lodge
Laura Bailey

Margaret Henry

Respectfully submitted

Robb Lewers

Registrar

Reno, Nevada

May 29, 1901

A communication from W. T. Smith Company, Edgar Reinhart and John
Henderson of Elko, Nevada, representing Pacific Board Fire Insur-
ance Companies, requesting a portion of the insurance on Univer-

sity property was received and read.

Upon motion, the Secretary of the Board was instructed to give

the Elko agents all policies expiring in August, 1901, to be



divided among said agents equally.



